The All Will Be Well group meets every Wednesday evening,7:30 - 8:30pm. In-person meeting is at 62
Pleasant St Claremont NH, as well as on zoom.

It is the group's belief that we welcome the newcomer and carry the message of recovery. Attendance has
been averaging five members each meeting.

This group is also seeking support to increase attendance.

Open positions at the area level were discussed along with the end of the t-shirt design contest.

We will be sending $10.00 to area this month and no celebrations.

In Loving Service,
Debra S.



